
THE FEBRUARY MEETING IN NEW YORK 

The five hundred forty-third meeting of the American Mathemati­
cal Society was held at Hunter College in New York City on Satur­
day, February 22, 1958. The meeting was attended by about ISO 
persons including 140 members of the Society. 

By invitation of the Committee to Select Hour Speakers for East­
ern Sectional Meetings Professor Louis Nirenberg of New York Uni­
versity delivered an address entitled On partial differential equations of 
elliptic type at a general session presided over by Professor R. E. 
Langer. Sessions for contributed papers were held in the morning and 
afternoon, presided over by Professor Mary Dolciani and Dr. E. J. 
Taft. 

Abstracts of the papers presented in person appeared in the Febru­
ary issue of the Notices of the Society. The remainder of the abstracts 
will appear in the June issue. 

R. D. SCHAFER, 
Associate Secretary 
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